
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Robert L. Vestal, Public Works Director 

DATE: December 3, 2024 

SUBJECT:  Freeway Agreement for State Highway Route 60 
  

Description Freeway Agreement between the State of California and the City of 

Beaumont for State Highway Route 60 (SR-60), from Jack Rabbit Trail to State Highway 

Route 10 (I-10).  

Background and Analysis:  

On May 7, 2013, the City of Beaumont entered into an agreement with the State of 

California for maintenance and control of SR-60 from Jack Rabbit Trail to I-10. 

  

The State of California, acting through the Department of Transportation (Caltrans), is 

requesting an updated agreement as part of the Potrero Interchange project. The 

primary intent of the Freeway Agreement is to distinguish control and maintenance 

responsibilities between the City and the State. In summary, the City will control and 

maintain all city streets outside the State right-of-way and Caltrans will control and 

maintain all streets and highways within the State right-of-way.  

 

City staff has no objections to the proposed Freeway Agreement. 

Fiscal Impact: 

All City-required maintenance associated with the Freeway Agreement will be paid from 

the Public Works Department’s operations budget as part of ongoing maintenance.  

 

The estimated cost to prepare this report is $1,500. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Authorize the City Manager to execute a Freeway Agreement between the State of 

California and the City of Beaumont for State Highway Route 60, from Jack Rabbit Trail 

to State Highway Route 10. 



Attachments: 

A. SR60 Freeway Agreement 
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